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To Grant Shapps,

 I and my many friends feel very concerned that the Government highways are COMPLETELY IGNORING
THE PROPOSALS BY the 2021 National Heritage Committee. 

Our country MUST PROTECT our wonderful Stonehenge site at any cost. Gov plans are ignoring the
environmental impact and NOT SERIOUSLY looking at the many alternatives. It would be HUGE SHAME on
the Government if it persists with its very long term damaging effects for our Nation.
Please consider very very carefully.
Thanking you in anticipation of a truly and fully considered outcome,
Sincerely Araura Berkeley 

Sent from my iPhone




